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Memorandum for General Arnold

January 30, 1942   [Washington, D.C.]

Secret

At the Cabinet meeting this afternoon,1 the President brought up the question of the air route to China, assuming that Burma was lost to the Japanese.  He referred to a northern route which, I believe, you have been investigating.

There was also brought up by the President the question of whether or not we should levy on the commercial air plants for some of their transport planes.  What do you think about this?
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1. Secretary Stimson's memo "Notes After Cabinet Meeting, January 30, 1942," is in NA/RG 165 (OCS, 334).
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